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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Happy Friday everyone.  I hope you have had a wonderful week. We had an exciting week with 

our whole school Sports Day yesterday. We hope students thoroughly enjoyed the day. 

 

Our top achievers with green points from this week have been: 

 

Year 7 Year 8 

Yeissel S-C (16) 

Fabio N-C (16) 
Oumy S (19) 

Year 9 Year 10 

Natalia B (17) 
Molami B (16) 

Franalbert C (16) 

Resource Base 

William M (10) 

 

We are delighted to say that Blaise High School is one of the top-performing schools on 

HegartyMaths for the fourth year in a row. Only a small number of schools make the Super List 

each year, so it is an incredible achievement for students and the maths team. We are so proud of 

the work students and staff have put into achieving this, that I'm confident we can carry this 

achievement forward into the new homework platform Sparx and deliver the same level of success 

for students.  

 

 

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/


 

 
On Thursday, we had our whole school Sports Day with students competing in the classic track 
and field events as well as tennis, badminton, football, tug of war and dance. It was a wonderful 
day and I want to extend a huge thank you to Mrs Griffiths and her PE team for all their efforts. It 
was lovely to see alumni Sport Y11 students joining to help run the day. Finally, I want to thank the 
students who participated inclusively, worked together collaboratively and were ambitious in their 
determination to succeed throughout.  
 

Below are the highlights of the winners and some pictures showing the day: 

Overall Tutor Group Winners 

Gold Tutor Group 8ASM 

Silver Tutor Group 7DBC/9LCH 

Bronze Tutor Group 8JGP 

 

 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 

Gold Tutor 

Group 

7DBC 8ASM 9LCH 10SMS 

Silver Tutor 

Group 

7CCC 8JGP 9SCH 10RTS 

Bronze Tutor 

Group 

7MBC 8HCA 9EDM/9MRH 10ERS 

 

 YEAR 7 YEAR 8 YEAR 9 YEAR 10 

Discus (boys) MICHAEL A LFC D.BEES SHP ORLANDO LCH MERAN A SMS 

Discus (girls) SHAZIDA A ABC KCI-LEE T JGP LAYLA D EDM   

High Jump (boys) CAYDEN DBC KAMIL HCA LIAM CDH DIOLEN CPS 

High Jump (girls) MELISSA H LFC LAILA OD ASM LUCEY G SCH LILY M SMS 

Javelin (boys) YIESSEL CCC 
KEVONTE 

M 
HCA MANTAS LCH LUCAS C AWA 

Javelin (girls) MEGAN N CCC LUCY J JGP LAYLA EDM LILY M SMS 

Long jump (boys) FREDDIE S CCC 
SAMUEL 

D 
ASM LIAM O CDH   

Long jump (girls) TAMSIN H ABC IRIS P JBA ELLIE MRH JAMELIA N ERS 

Shot put (boys) ZION DBC KAMIL HCA BRAYAN LCH MERAN SMS 

Shot put (girls) EVIE MBC DAISY ASM LAYLA EDM LILY M SMS 

100m (boys) ZION H DBC IGNAS B JGP 
ARMANDO 

A 
EDM NOAH A ANA 

100m (girls) ABIGAIL C DBC 
MARACHI 

E 
ASM MAISIE S LCH JASMINE S RTS 

200m (boys) FABIO C ABC SAM D ASM OMAR S SCH 
LEIGHTON 

M 
SMS 

200m (girls) MEGAN C MBC 
MARACHI 

E 
ASM RUBY N SCH JASMINE S RTS 

800m (boys) WILL M DAC IGNAS B JGP 
ORLANDO 

B 
LCH JACK S ERS 

800m (girls) MEGAN C MBC LAYLA ASM MIYA B MRH NOEMI SMS 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

As we near the school summer holidays we know that for many families additional support may be 
useful while the school is shut. In particular, support with providing lunches at home can be found 
through emergency food parcels available over the summer holiday. To access this and a food 
bank referral please contact either: 
Local Crisis Prevention Fund Team: 08009230101 or Help Through Hardship 08002082138 
 
Liz Williams, our Family Support Worker, is available to contact for any family who would like 
advice. Her email is williamsl@blaisehighschool.co.uk. Liz can support parents with advice as well 
as joining you up with other agencies and organisations that will be useful. 
 
Please check out the current staff vacancies on our website.  We are currently advertising for an IT 
Manager to be based at Blaise High School. To apply, please go to 
https://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/contact-blaise/school-contact-details/staff-vacancies to register 
and complete the online application.  
 
Finally, an additional reminder that on the 20th and 21st July, Blaise High School (BHS) is holding 
the final Academic Review Day of the school year. The aim of this is to give parents, pupils and 
teachers the opportunity to understand the academic performance of BHS students. The term will 
end for students on Wednesday 20th April at 3.00pm to facilitate this event. To ensure that 
everyone is able to attend, we will be running an evening event on Wednesday 20th July from 
1600-1830, and a morning event on the 21st July from 0900-1230. We anticipate that the former 
will be busier, so if you can attend either we suggest coming to the morning event. You are 
welcome to come in at any time and for any duration within these times and dates. For more detail, 
please see the information on the school website. 
 
We wish you a fantastic weekend when it comes. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Ms K Brown 
Headteacher  
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